From: Ernst, Jonathan 
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2017 2:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Salvation Army Luncheon Attendance

Hello Steve,
This email is to inform you that on Friday, May 12 I was the guest at the Salvation Army’s 2017 Civic Luncheon.  The Salvation Army is a DFSS delegate agency. I attended the event as their guest and I assume the value of the luncheon was in excess of $50.
 

2017 Civic Luncheon
Friday, May 12, 2017 11:00 - 1:30PM
Hilton Chicago
720 S. Michigan Avenue
Grand Ballroom
 
Thank you.  Please let me know if you need additional information. 

Jonathan Ernst, Managing Deputy Commissioner
